
                                                                                                                  
 

                                                                                                                                                            

     
 

 

                                                                                 

 

                

 

Personal, Social and Emotion  

This week we will be looking at ‘lying’ and how 

telling the truth is always important. This 

topic was imported from last week as we used 

the opportunity to talk sensitively to the 

children about the conflict in the Ukraine. 

Literacy 

In Phonics this week we are looking at the sound oa.  The 

children will be reading and writing oa words. The children 

will be writing instructions for making a Bog Baby using 

sequencing language. 

 
                                                                                         

Physical Development 

The children will be one of their  PE sessions to practice for 

their upcoming dance show! Their other session will be 

focusing on ball skills. We will be controlling the ball with 

our feet over various distances. 

Expressive Arts and Design  

The children will be working on their musical skills with Mrs 

Pile on Thursday morning.  The children will be making their 

own bog babies in school using textiles (sock) and collage 

material. 
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Communication and Language 

 

This week will be looking at the question why and 

asking the children to explain their answers. This 

will include questions that the children will need to 

research and find the answer for on the computer 

or in books. 

Parental Involvement Task  

This week we would like you to play a simple board game with your child and then ask them to give somebody else instructions on how to play using sequencing 

language such as first, second, third, next, then, after that, finally and last. If your child has a favourite board game, they are welcome to bring it into school 

and give instructions to their friends on how to play. 

Understanding of the World 

We will be looking at lifecycles of animals and looking at baby 

animals and naming them.  In particular we are going to be 

looking at the lifecycle of frogs.   

Mathematics  

This half term we will start to explore the numbers up to 

twenty. We will be looking at the pattern of numbers and 

working on formation. 

The children will be looking at doubling numbers up to twenty 

and starting to work on odd and even numbers. 

RE 

In RE this week we 

will be asking the 

question ‘Why do 

Christians put a cross 

in an Easter Garden. 


